
PIC Correspondence Register

This update includes e-mails received between 26 March and 04 May 2021. Emails received from
subscriptions; OCDSB School Council Newsletter, Cyber-Senior Connections, Let’s Talk Science, and
OCASC Communications are not included in this registry. Correspondence with Ontario PIC
connection (PIC, PEAC & PIAC Co-Chairs) is reported through the Chair report.

Date of Email Name of Sender Summary Follow-up

04 April A parent The sender inquired about the
upcoming PIC meeting

Information on the
upcoming meeting sent to
the sender.

06 May Noura Ahmed, PIC
Parent Member

Mrs. Ahmed submitted a letter of
resignation from her Parent
Member position effective 06 May
2021.

letter of Resignation
forwarded to Committee
members.
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